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RE: 	Project ID: 5783-03-00/71
		STH 131 – Village of Gays Mills		
Dellamater Hollow Creek Bridge & Approach
		Crawford County

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the process of developing plans for a proposed project located in the Village of Gays Mills on the Dellamater Hollow Creek Bridge on STH 131 in Crawford County.  The project will consist of replacing the existing structure in its existing location traffic will be handled with a temporary bypass.  

We are currently in the very early data-gathering phase of the project.  Since there are state and federal agencies which could be affected by or have an interest in the project, we wanted to make early contact with all the agencies to learn possible concerns and obtain some preliminary comments prior to the final design of the project.  

In the near future, environmental studies will be conducted to enable WisDOT to assess the project’s effect upon the environment and to identify the resources located in the project area.  Information obtained from these studies will assist engineers in design to avoid or minimize the proposed project’s effect upon environmental resources.

We would appreciate any information you may wish to share regarding any endangered species or any general comments you may have. Your input will be valuable in the design process of this project.  Please send comments to the attention of Thomas D. Oldenburg at the address listed above or via email to Thomas.oldenburg@dot.wi.gov .

Please refer to the attached Concept Definition Report and Location map.

If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact me at (608) 789-5703 or via the email provided above.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Thomas D. Oldenburg

ENCLOSURE

CC: Karen Kalvelage, WDNR liaison – West Central Region
	   Jennifer Fredrickson, Environmental Coordinator, WDOT SW Region – La Crosse
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